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HIGHLIGHTS: 

Our Division meeting was preceded by Security Fundamentals.  
          

Flotilla 87, Mendocino: 
Operations continue as normal recirculation of the fuel farm at Point Arena.  
Lamp room cleaning not performed as scheduled:  
The first was handled by nature washing them for us. 
The second skipped as the participants were ill-feeling after their second covid    
vaccinations. 
Our flotilla meeting held on-line.  
 
Flotilla 88, Lake County: 
We have a new member on board, Mr. Art Martinez. 
Still prepping for virtual NSBW activities. 
Planning for Operations; getting risk forms submitted and choosing bubbles. Pushing filing of risk 
assessment forms and bloodborne pathogens training.  
PV activity is steady and VE activity is ramping up. 
 
Flotilla 8-11, Crescent City: 
The CGC Dorado departed on her final Coast Guard voyage last week. The Flotilla anxiously 
awaits news of their fate in terms of their response boat and shoreside facilities. 

 
Flotilla 8-39, The Thirty Niners: 
The Thirty Niners are gearing up to resume operations by getting current on requirements such 
as risk forms, BBP, and bubbles. 

  
  
 

PROJECTS: 
1. Bringing AP members into BQ status 
2. Getting members current with CORE Training  

 
 

 
CHALLENGES/OBSTACLES/OPPORTUNITIES: 
Greatest challenge is generational attrition. The opportunity is to focus on recruiting age diverse members. 


